
 

 
 

 
 
 

Notice of Meeting 
 
 
 

Licensing Sub-
Committee 
 

Wednesday, 29th September, 2021 at 
1.00 pm 
 

In the Council Chamber  Council Offices  
Market Street  Newbury 
 

The Council will be live streaming its meetings.  

This meeting will be streamed live here: 
https://www.westberks.gov.uk/licensingsubcommitteelive 

You can view all streamed Council meetings here: 
https://www.westberks.gov.uk/councilmeetingslive  

 
 

Members Interests 
 

Note:  If you consider you may have an interest in any Application included on 
this agenda then please seek early advice from the appropriate officers. 
 

 
Date of despatch of Agenda:  Tuesday, 21 September 2021 

 
FURTHER INFORMATION FOR MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

 
If you require further information about this Agenda, or to inspect any background 
documents mentioned in the reports, please contact Jo Watt – 

jo.watt1@westberks.gov.uk or call 01635 519458 
 

Further information and Minutes are also available on the Council’s website at 
www.westberks.gov.uk  

 
 

Scan here to access the public 
documents for this meeting 

https://www.westberks.gov.uk/licensingsubcommitteelive
https://www.westberks.gov.uk/councilmeetingslive
mailto:jo.watt1@westberks.gov.uk
http://www.westberks.gov.uk/


Agenda - Licensing Sub-Committee to be held on Wednesday, 29 September 2021 

(continued) 
 

 

 

 

To: Councillors Adrian Abbs, Graham Bridgman (Chairman) and Claire Rowles 

Substitute: Councillor Tony Linden 
  

 

Agenda 
 

Part I Page No. 

 
1    Declarations of Interest  

 To receive any declarations of interest from Members. 
 

 

2    Schedule of Licensing Applications 
 

 

(1)     Application No. 21/00611/LQN - The Breeze, Hawkridge House, 

Hawkridge Hill, Frilsham, RG18 9XA 
3 - 32 

 Proposal: Premises License 

Location: Hawkridge House, Hawkridge Hill, Frilsham, RG18 9XA 
Applicant: The Breeze Drinks Company Ltd. 

 

 

 
 

 
Sarah Clarke 
Service Director: Strategy and Governance 

 

If you require this information in a different format or translation, please contact 
Stephen Chard on telephone (01635) 519462 


